
ST NINIANS OLD PARISH CHURCH 
Sunday 4th February 2024 

10:30am 
 

Welcome and Call to Worship 
 

Hymn 103 ‘Fill your hearts with joy and gladness’ 
 

Prayer and Lord’s Prayer 
 

All Age Talk 
 

Hymn 547 ‘What a friend we have in Jesus’ 
 

The Word of God 
Isaiah 40:21-31 (Page 601) 

Mark 1:29-39 (Page 30) 
Read by Gordon Beattie 

 
Hymn 512 ‘To God be the glory, great things he has done!’ 

 
Prayer of Intercession 

 
Hymn 718 ‘We cannot measure how you heal’ 

 
Sermon – ‘A day in the life of Jesus’ 

 
Hymn 190 ‘Art thou afraid his power shall fail’ 

 
Benediction and Three-Fold Amen 

 
 
 
 
 



The Kirk Session is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Aaron 
Colthart as Church Officer. We wish him well in his duties. 

 
The Kirk Session and Congregation thanks Mr David Walker for his 

years of dedicated service as Church Officer. 
 

Articles for the Spring edition of The Parishioner should be submitted 
by next Sunday. These can be emailed to 

parishioner@stniniansold.org.uk or left in the McMichael Chapel. 
 

A class for First Communicants will begin soon. If you would like to 
become a member of the Church or explore what membership 

involves, please meet with Mr McIntyre in the McMichael Chapel at 
the close of the service today. 

 
A series of Bible Studies for Lent will begin on Thursday, 15th February 

at 7pm in St Ninians Old. There will be a study on the following five 
Thursdays which will take us up to Palm Sunday and Holy Week. 

 
We would like to have a choir to lead the praise and sing an anthem on 

Easter Day. If you enjoy singing and would like to become involved, 
please meet with the organist following the service on Sunday 18th 

February. 
 

Volunteers to help at the monthly fellowship tea would be welcome. 
Please contact Janette Peterson if you can help. 07917133109. 

 
The Rev Gary J McIntyre 

The Manse 
7 Randolph Road, 

Stirling 
FK8 2AJ 

Tel 01786 474421 
Email GMcIntyre@churchofscotland.org.uk 
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